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Notification 
 

[To Continue the State of Closure and Allied Measures including Online-Teaching]  

 

 

 It is notified for general information of all concerned that, in persuasion of the 

gubernatorial announcements together with the WBSU Notification (vide Ref. No. 

WBSU/Reg/Notice/COVD/1162/19-20, Dt.13.04.2020) relating prevention of spread 

of COVID-19, the state of Closure of the Taki Government College, as notified 

earlier (vide Notice No.62, Dt.31.03.2020), is hereby extended till 30.04.2020. All 

other measures, as contained in the preceding notification (No.62, Dt.31.03.2020) will 

remain enforced.    
 

 Additionally, it is to be noted that, after getting Directives/Orders/Advisories from 

the Government of West Bengal and/or the Department of Higher Education (Govt. of 

WB) vis-à-vis the ongoing situation and state of closure of institution(s), further 

notifications will be promulgated from the College to address various institutional 

matters.    
 

 All concerned are hereby urged to take note of this promulgation.  
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